
Year 2 Leavers Assembly  

The children performed friendship and farewell songs to year 1, reception classes and parents/carers to 
celebrate the end of year 2 at Odessa.  The songs were wonderful and the children performed with con-
fidence. It was wonderful to see so many parents and carers come to watch. It was quite an emotional 
event for all!  
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Dear parents and carers 
  
As we come to the end of another year at Odessa I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 
for all the support that you give to the school and to your children. Odessa children are certainly chil-
dren to be proud of. Not just in their excellent academic attainment but also in the kindness and respect 
that they show to adults and their peers at school and out in the community when they go on trips. I am 
always so proud of our children and I know that all of the staff are too. 
I would like to wish you all a very good summer break and I look forward to seeing you in September. I 
will of course miss the year two children who are moving on to their new schools but I know 
that they will always remember their time at Odessa and take the values that they have 
learnt here onto their new adventures. 
  
  
Clare Barber 



Year 2 Leavers Disco  
 

The year 2 children celebrated the end of year by getting fully engaged with our ôEmojiõ disco. They 
took part in dancing contests, limbo, bubble fun and enjoyed helping the DJ to make it snow! What a 
fun way to start saying our farewells to our years 2s.  
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Summer Farewells  

 

I am sure you will all join us in wishing Mrs. Harrison a very happy and well deserved 
retirement. She has served our community for over 3 decades and has been a won-
derful teacher, mentor and invaluable member of the schools leadership team. We 
will miss her welcoming smile, but know her new adventure is going to be wonderful!   

 

 

We would also like to thank Sandra Nyantakyi who has been supporting different children at Odes-
sa for 2 years now. We wish her much success in the future.  

 

 

Year 1 visit Tumbling Bay Park  

Year 1s visited Tumbling Bay park, they climbed, swang, run and explored the sand area. Much fun 
was had as well as challenging themselves physically. The visit was ended by a peaceful picnic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


